Introduction

In the year 2005, the Environmental Agency of Slovenia (EARS) had the privilege
to host the 27-th meeting of the European Working Group on Limited Area
Modelling (EWGLAM) and the 12-th meeting of the Short-Range Numerical
Weather Prediction network (SRNWP). The meetings took place in the premises of
EARS in Ljubjana on 3-5 October. This could not possibly happen without great
help from all involved colleagues from EARS. We also thank the participants who
made the meetings so interesting.

This Newsletter has been traditionally put together. It contains the list of
participants and also the reports of the LAM consortia, National status reports
and a handfull of scientific contributions.

The reader is invited to pay special attention to the last chapter of this Newsletter,
the report of the final EWGLAM discussion (compiled by D.Giard). As the
principal outcome of the discussion, it has been agreed that the format of the
meeting is going to significantly change in the future.
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